
     

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

 
No School 

November 8 
 

Scotty’s Pizza & 
Chicken Nights 
November 8 & 9 

 
Thanksgiving Break 

November 24-26 
 

 

No PTO Meeting  
this month 
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WHAT IS PTO? 
Parent Teacher Organization 

(PTO) consists of parents, 

teachers, and school staff. 

Serve to enhance and 

maximize the education of 

every child while aiding 

them in achieving their 

highest potential.  

PTO offers assistance to 

teachers, holds fundraisers 

for supplemental education 

materials and experiences, 

supports school and family 

social interaction, and 

provides a forum for sharing 

information on issues that 

impact our children. Every 

parent and Nasonville staff 

member can participate in 

PTO. Everyone is welcome! 

November 2021 

11044 US Highway 10 Marshfield, WI 54449   |   715-383-1312 

OUTDOOR LEARNING CENTER 
Over the summer, a pavilion was constructed for 

teachers and students to use for outdoor 

education in front of the school. A couple finishing 

touches, such as railing and sidewalk, are still in 

the works, but teachers and students are 

beginning to utilize the area. 

 

Thank you to the following individuals and 

businesses for their support of this project: 

Tom & Chris Altmann Builders 

Brost Construction (John Brost) 

Ben & Jessica Griesbach 

Hannah Junco 

Marawood Construction (Mitch Schindler) 

Dominic & Candace Pernsteiner 

Sternweis & Sons, Inc. 

Trierweiler Ready Mix (Brian Oppman) 

 

YEAR-ROUND FUNDRAISING 
 Fundraising options - Amazon Smile, Box Tops for Education, Coke Rewards, 

HuTerra Rewards, Scotty’s Pizza & Chicken, Shutterfly & Tiny Prints and more, 

going on year-round is available on our Facebook page and the PTO page on 

marshfieldschools.org>Elementary>Nasonville. Your support is appreciated! 

 


